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Alejandro Arias, Esq. 
(305) 789-7446 

Alejandro.arias@hklaw.com 
 
 
May 7, 2024 
   
VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL: jgarcia4@coralgables.com 
 
Ms. Jennifer Garcia, AICP, CNU-A 
Planning Official 
Development Services  
City of Coral Gables 
 

RE: Riviera Country Club of Coral Gables /PAD and Site Plan Amendment 
Application / Request to Defer Hearing  

Dear Ms. Garcia, 

 On behalf of Riviera Country Club of Coral Gables (the "Applicant"), we request a deferral 
of the May 8, 2024 Planning & Zoning Board hearing of the above-referenced Planned Area 
Development ("PAD") and Site Plan Amendment applications to the July 10, 2024 Planning & 
Zoning Board hearing.  

The Applicant has been working with the City toward a mutually acceptable public benefit 
option and needs the additional time to finalize this plan.  

Thank you for your considerate attention to this matter. Should you have any questions, 
please do not hesitate to contact me at (305) 789-7446 or alejandro.arias@hklaw.com regarding 
the request. 

       Sincerely, 

       HOLLAND & KNIGHT LLP 
 

 
 

       Alejandro Arias 

 

Cc: Mark Snure 
David Schopp 

 Nelson de Leon 
  

mailto:jgarcia4@coralgables.com
mailto:alejandro.arias@hklaw.com

